LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

FRIDAY 22nd APRIL 2016
1.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
Samantha Brookes, Ste Cuddy, Jeanette Evans, Steve Evans, Keith Graham, Julie Harris (H.R. & Communications Officer), David Higham, Tommy Hutchinson, Debbie Joynson (Ticket Office), Ian Littlewood & David Smith.  
MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MEETING
· Nothing to report. 

TICKETING UPDATE
· 14 wheelchair places are to be offered to those on the season ticket waiting list for the new Main Stand, and letters to those affected will be posted during the week commencing 25/4/16. Ambulant disabled season tickets will also be offered in ratio to non-disabled tickets.

· Any further new season tickets in the Kop and Anfield Road will be announced later.

· Villarreal home and away are now both on sale.

· Swansea away will be announced shortly.

EIA UPDATE
· A new Disability officer to replace Michelle Kirk has been appointed, and hopefully will be in place by the end of May with the title of Equality and Diversity Advisor.
· The Club are looking to achieve the Premier League 2 ticks standard by undertaking training of staff in Equality and Diversity, and hopefully this work will be completed by August.

MEMBERSHIP

· We now have 201 members to date. 

SOCIAL UPDATE
· 138 applications received so far for the Player of the Year Dinner on May 19th.

· All arrangements were discussed and hopefully in the process of being finalised.

SOCIAL SITE/PODCAST
· No further update at this moment.
DEVELOPMENT & COMMUNICATIONS
· The D & C officer advised us that the Lord Mayor will be attending the Ladies Afternoon Tea on 16th July, and arrangements are in hand for other guests and events on the day.

· Invitations to Members will be sent out shortly.

AOB
· This meeting duplicates as our May meeting also, due to the unavailability of committee members for earlier in April at the arranged date, and a similar issue for May with members away.

DATE OF NEXT MEETING
Friday 10th June 2016. The relevant lounge has been booked.
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or by contacting us on our LDSA telephone number 07592 839 9310750718926307507189263. All calls will be either answered or your message recorded. The membership secretary will attempt to respond to all calls as soon as possible.

